
Greetings, beloved Elders and Seniors, 

We want to extend our heartfelt gratitude to each and everyone one of you for
all of your patience as we continued to battle the COVID-19 pandemic.
Thankfully, we have made some progress in moving forward, and the
community has been able to gather again somewhat. We look forward to
seeing you all at the center.

Please note the following important dates.

July 5th – Closed Independence Day (observed)
July 14th- Senior Bingo
July 19th- Meal delivery changes take effect
July 28th- Senior Bingo

Please be sure to fill out your contact information on the form attached for our
members who are currently receiving meal deliveries. Staff will contact you to
complete an intake and determine eligibility for meal deliveries.  If an
individual doesn’t meet the criteria, please feel free to come down to the
center for breakfast and lunch.  Changes to meal delivery services take effect
July 19th, 2021

Breakfast - 6:30am-8:00am
Lunch - 11:00-12:30pm

Also, please see the attached flyer regarding the summer water distribution.

Thank you,
Elishia Stewart
Director
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D U E  T O  T H E  H I G H  T E M P E R A T U R E S  W E  A R E
S T A R T I N G  T H E  E L D E R / S E N I O R  W A T E R

D I S T R I B U T I O N  E F F E C T I V E  I M M E D I A T E L Y .
W E  H A V E  L I M I T E D  S U P P L Y  O N  H A N D  ( T H E
O R I G I N A L  S T A R T  D A T E  W A S  J U L Y  1 . )  W E

H A V E  A N  O R D E R  F O R  M O R E  C O M I N G  A S A P .  

B E C A U S E  T H E  S E N I O R  C E N T E R  I S  O P E N
W A T E R  W I L L  N O  L O N G E R  B E  D E L I V E R E D .  

W A T E R  I S  A V A I L A B L E  F O R  P I C K  U P  
A T  T H E  S E N I O R  C E N T E R  

M O N D A Y - F R I D A Y  F R O M  8 : 0 0 A M - 4 : 3 0 P M

SUMMER WATER
DISTRIBUTION FOR 

ELDERS AND SENIORS

1  C A S E  O F  W A T E R  P E R  W E E K ,  F I R S T  C O M E  F I R S T  S E R V E












